Date: October 8§, 2013

To: Chairman and Members
Norman Planning Commission

o

S

From: Jane Hudson, Principal Planner._}:H’
Ken Danner, Subdivision Development Manager KD

Subject: Planning Commission Agenda Item Nos. 5a, 5b and 5d
Resolution No. R-1314-44 and Ordinance No. O-1314-18
Preliminary Plat for Millennium Addition, a Planned Unit Development

The Norman Board of Parks Commissioners, at its meeting of October 3, 2013, on a vote of
8-0, recommended fee in lieu of park land dedication.

The Norman Flood Plain Permit Committee, at its meeting of October 7, 2013, approved
Flood Plain Permit No. 528 for the extension of a box structure so that Classen Boulevard
can be widened, the construction of a public sidewalk adjacent to Classen Boulevard and the
detention area that will serve the Millennium Addition, a Planned Unit Development.

cc: Shawn O’Leary, Director of Public Works
Susan Connors, Director of Planning and Community Development
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